
Minutes of the September 7, 2022, meeting of the Washington Historic Preservation Commission. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:34 p.m. 

Members present:  Dan Phillips, Walter Ruppman, Nancy Silverthorn, and Leri Slonneger 

Members absent:  Dan Bagley, Denny Dingledine, and Brent Goken 

Also present:  Keesa Brown and Jon Oliphant 

Ms. Slonneger made a motion to approve the November 11, 2021, Commission meeting minutes.  Second 

by Mr. Ruppman.  Motion approved 4-0. 

New Business:  

A. Certificate of Appropriateness – 101 Zinser Place.  Keesa Brown, broker with Keller Williams, 

proposes to insert an approximately 2.5’x2.5’ sign within the existing bracket on the N. Main side of the 

structure.  A question was asked about a ground sign that was formerly between the 101 and 105 Zinser 

structures.  That sign was removed after the Washington Historical Society moved its headquarters from 

105 Zinser.  Mr. Phillips made a motion to approve the sign and Ms. Slonneger seconded.  The motion was 

approved 4-0. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 4:43 pm.  The next meeting date will be at a time and location to 

be determined. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Oliphant 


